
























Dear Haines Borough Assembly and Mayor,

Thank you for your recent motion to include a smaller Lutak Dock in the range of 
alternatives in the Environmental Assessment, as required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act.  

I support a simplified modification of R&M's design ‘3B’ from 2017 that 
accommodates freight and fuel delivery but not ore transfer.

Sincerely,
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